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Check your Google 
classroom for this 

week’s home 
learning.  

 

Dear Parents,  
 
Hello everybody! I hope that you had a great week. In the last couple of weeks in 
Templar, we have been looking at Living things and their habitats. So far, we have 
explored plants and mammals. We dissected some plants and 
looked carefully at real life lilies and how each sections plays a part 
in plant reproduction. This week, we classified some animals and 
put them in categories of our choice. We also looked at different 
ways that Scienctist categorise living things and we will be having 
a go at creating classification charts like real life scientists. 
 
We had a wonderful visit from Planet Action a couple of weeks ago, who taught us all 
the different changes that we can make in order to make our world more sustainable. 
We looked at habitats in our own daily lives that can be altered in order to help the 

environment. In the process, we created postcards for future selves 
by visualising what a better world would look like by discussing 
statements, such as: what I hope to see in 2072, what I hope will not 
be available in 2072, what materials people can use in 2072. We 
created postcards for our future selves. 

 
In English, we have been writing an Instruction text about how 
to created a goat craft. The children thought about verbs and 
adverbials that they needed to use in order to make their 
instructions clear and consise. Using our knowledge of 
vocubaly, we consciously chose our words and made sure that 
each sentence was relevant and coherent before continuing.  
 
The year 6 children will be completing their SATs in the second week of May. To help 
them feel even more confident about their learning, we are continuing Morning Maths 
club three times a week- Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. Please also ensure 
that the children are practising their readng and times tables at home to help increase 
their speed and fluency.  

 
Kind regards   
Mrs Babbage 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Star of the 
week! 

 

Star of the 
week: 

   
Sam, James, 

Imogen, Tegan 
 

Well done for 
persevering 
through new 
learning in 

morning maths 
this week! 

Keep it up!         
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Dates for your Diary  
 
w/c 21st March – Ukraine Appeal. Ribbon pin badges available to buy for 
£1 each. We would like all students, their families and all staff across our 
schools to run or walk as many miles as they can! Please ask your friends and 
family to support or sponsor you in this too! And don’t forget to let us know 
how many miles you’ve run or walked so that we can add it all together - let’s 
see if we can hit our 440 mile target! We’d love to see your photos and videos 
so that we can share them on our social media and show our support. 
 
22nd March – Year 4 Virtual PGL meeting 4pm. (link to join will be sent to you) 
 
21st and 23rd March – Parent Consultations  
 
25th March –  Mothers / Carers Day – PFTA to make gift  with the 
children. Suggested donation £1 per family. 
 
25th March – First Forest Day Friday for Forde and Bradley Class 
 
7th April – Courtenay Class Trip to Buckfast Abbey. Voluntary 
contribution due by 25th March.  
 
25th April – 27th April – Year 4 PGL trip to Barton Hall 
 
5th April – National Weight and Measurement (Reception and Year 6) 
 
6th April – Easter Service at St Pauls Church 1.45 – 2.30pm 
 
17th May – Year 4 / 5 Trip to Dyno Climb, Buckfastleigh 
 
20th May – Year 6 Trip to Dyno Climb, Buckfastleigh 
 
26th May – Templar Trip to Decoy Park 
 
27th May – Class Photos (AM) 
 
13th – 14th June – DAISI Artists to visit 
 
17th June Fathers / Carers Day – PFTA to make gifts with the children. 
Suggested donation £1 per family. 
 
2nd November – Individual Photos (AM) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



For Information  
 

 
 

DO YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW NEED HELP ? 
We supply tailored to need food, toiletry and home start packs, meter key top 

ups and bus passes. 
We offer information, advocacy and referrals 
We are open every weekday 10.00 – 13.00 

You do not need a referral if it is your first claim except for key top ups and 
new home packs. 

Email…thatfoodbank@gmail.com 
Phone…01626437310 

Website…www.thatfoodbank.com 
Find us…8a, Queensway House, 

Buckland, TQ12 4BA 01626 437310- www.thatfoodbank.com 
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